
Our smallest steps become our greatest success 

We have had visitors in the academy this half term who have been helping children to learn 
how to keep themselves safe by teaching them about road safety and also how to ‘be bright, 

be seen’ as the mornings and evenings are darker at this time of year. 

I have enjoyed seeing the wonderful creations of the art after school club and hearing about 
all the delicious things the cooking after school club have been making.  If you would like your 
child to take part in one of our free after school clubs please speak to Mrs Freeman or visit the 

school office. 

Remember that every day matters in school.  Regular attendance is vital to ensuring children 
make progress and achieve well in school.   

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Round 
Principal 

November 2022 

Flu Vaccinations—30/11/22 

Health Café & Toddler Groups—01/12/22 

INSET Day, School closed—06/12/22 

School open—07/12/22 

Christmas Jumper Day—09/12/22 

Rock Steady Christmas Concert—09/12/22 

 

For Remembrance Day, 11/11/2022 Friday 9th December 2022 

 

 

 

Oasis Academies teach 9 special habits to help us all live better lives. 

This Months Habit is being 

“Who am I becoming?” 

Why not ask your child "who inspires them?”  

Christmas Lunch—09/12/22 

Panto for EYFS, FS and KS1—14/12/22 

Special Visitor to school— 16/12/22 

Christmas Holidays— 19/12/22-02/01/23 

INSET Day, School closed—03/01/23 

School open—04/01/23 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 



 

 

 

 

 

What we did for Diwali... 

"Last term in art, we have been looking at self portraits. We 

are super proud of our artists in school. Here is a little sneak 

peek of the work we have been doing."  

Y3 Uganda had loads of fun 

creating Diwali themed 

bookmarks. 

“During Diwali, Hindus of all lands welcome Lakshmi 

(also spelled Laxmi) into their homes by cleaning and 

decorating. Tiny footprints of Lakshmi are found around 

the house to show her arrival. Nursery enjoyed making 

their own footprints to be display in our home            

corner. Children have enjoyed exploring Hindu music 

and celebrating in our home corner by cooking lots of 

delicious foods”. 

Y1 Scotland reading and enjoying 

our Diwali books in the library. 



Attendance Matters 
We know the last couple of years have been difficult and has impacted children’s education 
in lots of different ways. 

Let’s not miss any more - the best place for children to be is in school, and the best way to catch 
up is to turn up. 

Why being in school matters 

• being in school as much as possible is the best way to catch up 
• school isn’t just about education – it’s about making friends, enjoying new activities, building 

confidence and skills for future life 
• being in school helps to keep children safe and well.  Children with good school attendance are 

less likely to be involved in crime or anti-social behaviour 
 

Children with good school attendance do better in school. Good attendance habits start at a very 
young age – by encouraging this, you will be setting out values for their future success in life 

Parents/carers please remember to bring your child to school everyday.  All children in 
school for a full week are entered into a prize draw in assembly to win one of our fantastic 
prizes! 

 

12 Days of Christmas! 
All children in school between 1st Dec and 16th Dec will win a chocolate selection box and will 
also be entered into a prize draw to win one of 12 bigger prizes!  

Weekly class winners throughout  
November: 

W.C- 31/10/22- Y4 Greece 

W.C 7/11/22- Y3 Egypt 

W.C 14/11/22- Y3 Egypt 

W.C 21/11/22- Y1 Ireland 

Well done and keep it up! 



Flu Immunisations are coming to school on  

Wednesday 30th November.   
The children's nasal spray flu vaccine is safe and effective. It's offered every 

year to children to help protect them against flu. 

The nasal spray flu vaccine is free on the NHS for all primary school        

children (reception to year 6). 

The vaccine is given as a spray squirted up each nostril. It's quick and    

painless.  The nasal spray flu vaccine gives children the best protection 

against flu.  It may take around 2 weeks for the flu vaccine to work. 

Any children who catch flu after vaccination are less likely to be seriously ill 

or be admitted to hospital. 

If you have already signed the consent form, there is nothing else for you 

to do.  There is still time to sign a consent form.  Come to the main office to 

complete one. 

On 9th December we will be having 

a Christmas dinner for the children 

to enjoy.  Don't forget to wear a 

Christmas jumper as well!! 

On 24th November we held a  

Bedtime Story event where 

children enjoyed some hot  

chocolate and reading to 

each other. 

Christmas tree arrival 1st December!!! 



 



 

 

 The 14th –18th November was Anti—Bullying Week 

 
The theme this year was “OneKindWord”.  One kind word can     
provide a moment of hope. It can be a turning point. It can change 
someone’s perspective. It can 
change their day. It can change 
the course of a conversation and 
break the  cycle of bullying. 
 

 
 

To celebrate that we are all 
unique, Odd Sock Day was held 
on  
Monday 14th November.  

 
 

 
 

Oasis have a zero tolerance on bullying.  Children and families can speak to class teachers or staff on the gate if 

they have any concerns on bullying.  You can also read our Anti Bullying procedure here  

https://www.oasisacademyfirvale.org/about-us/policies 

Playleaders Play leaders play an important part in our school. They have been       

selected and have been trained to organise activities for other children 

on the playground. 

They encourage children to join in games and make friends. 

Part of their role is to raise self confidence and help others to role model 

new games and provide physical activities. 


